From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:40:44 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 1:02 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-29

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Eric VanDamme

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I have significant concern about the application for Incentive Rate-setting Mechanism. During a time of high
inflation, we are allowing Enbridge to not only start of by significantly increasing the rates of former Union Gas
South customers, but also allowing them easy 6, 7, 8% increases year after year.

During unexpected high inflation, I would appreciate the OEB checking to make sure that Enbridge has a justified
reason for increasing rates year over year rather than allowing easy increases that have been evident for the past
year, and without a clear benefit to that rate increase. Inflation is never the excuse to raise prices when inflation is
not properly controlled. And right now, inflation is not within its normally operating parameters.

I didn't read their application. I am not an Enbridge or OEB employee. There are definitely smarter people who can
analyze it than myself; but certainly we seen how quickly corporations will use inflation as a justification to raise

prices, even when business costs are not.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





